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Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Abstract submission now open 

We are delighted to announce that the Lighting the Blue (LtB) Forum | International Day of Light (IDL) 
celebrating will be taking place from 16th May 2020. Join us at Harbin Engineering University, China.  

You are invited to submit an abstract for a short talk (up to 12 minutes) in this Forum. Due to the current 
COVID-19 crisis, we recommend you supply a video talk. This is a unique opportunity to present your work 
to a large audience worldwide.  

LtB2020 & IDL2020 are dedicated to discuss new concepts and techniques of photonic and plasmonic 
materials to solve fundamental cross-cutting problems for advanced optics related ocean applications, optical 
and electronic devices.  The forum will be held in the Harbin Engineering University and supported by Natural 
Science Foundation of China (NSFC), Fundamental Research Funds for the Central Universities and 
Programme of Introducing Talents of Discipline to Universities, this international forum will bring 
together the leading scientists, researchers, engineers, and technology developers to communicate and 
exchange their exciting research progresses and innovations. 

The topics of the conference include, but are not restricted to: 
1. Photonic nanostructures, surface nanostructuring and patterning.  
2. Ocean optics, optical and electronic devices based on photonic nanostructures. 
3. Blue/ocean energy-related device applications of photonic nanostructures. 

 

The world-leading scientists will give a total of 40 plenary and invited talks.  
 

High-level international collaborations among worldwide well-known research groups are highly expected 
based on the scientific discussions during the forum. 

The conference is free of registration fee for the first year. �

Please email yi.wang@hrbeu.edu.cn for Abstract (template) and video submission. 

 

Don’t miss your chance to be a part of this significant event. 

We look forward to welcoming you to LtB2020 & IDL2020 in May, 2020. 

Kind regards 

 

Prof. Dr. rer. nat. Wenxin Wang 

Conference Chair 

 
 
 
 



 

Lighting the Blue Forum | International Day of Light  

      

 

 
 
 

 


